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PR#156-24 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Prime Minister John Briceño Speaks with His Majesty King 

Charles III 

 

Belmopan, October 8, 2024. 

 

Hon. John Briceño, Prime Minister of Belize, had a phone call today with His 

Majesty King Charles III, King of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and 

Northern Ireland and the Commonwealth Realms.  

 

The King and Prime Minister Briceño discussed the 27th Commonwealth 

Heads of Government Meeting, which will be held in Apia, Samoa, from 

October 21 to 26, 2024.  

 

Ends 

 


